Email Title: Invitation to Volunteer for AAUW Tech Trek

Dear Tech Trek Supporter,
You are being invited to apply for various positions available during the AAUW California Tech Trek camp season.
If you were a former Tech Trek camper and are a minor (under 18 years of age), a parent will need to complete a few authorizations as part of the application process.
You will need to enter some information in our online program, CampDoc. The CampDoc site is secure, encrypted, and password protected. Only authorized participants from our organization can access participant records.
Camp(s) 
See this SCHEDULE of camps being offered this year.

Roles Available at Camps
Camp Directors typically start recruiting and contacting prior years’ staff early, focusing on teachers, dorm monitors, and medical staff, followed by counselors, workshop presenters, and others. See a summary HERE for more information about available roles. All roles are not necessarily available at all camps.
Completing Your Application
· You will be registering as a Tech Trek Volunteer at this CampDoc LINK or you may copy and paste the URL: http://app.campdoc.com/register/aauw. 
· If you are a mInor, your parent must authorize your application and registration (if accepted).
· Send a note to the appropriate camp director to let them know you submitted your application when completed so they can more easily find you in the system.  Use the email convention techtrek-XXXXX@aauw-ca.org, where XXXXX is davis, fresno, carson, hopper, sandiego, whittier, virtual, or sonoma.
Please complete your application as soon as possible.
You cannot be assigned to a session until you (and your parent if you are a minor) have completed the required forms in CampDoc. 
If You Need Help
1. For help using CampDoc (logins, passwords, finding forms, etc.), visit support.campdoc.com or email support@campdoc.com or call 734-636-1000.
2. For technical difficulties: send an email to techtrek-campdoc@aauw-ca.org.

We’re looking forward to an exciting week of STEM coaching and encouragement. We hope you will be selected to help enable this life-changing week. 

Regards,
Mary “Dr. Mimi” Isaac
AAUW California Tech Trek Program Director
techtrek@aauw-ca.org



